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“Appreciate what still remains, and look forward to what’s coming next.”

It has been wonderful to see classrooms full, smiling faces coming around the
corner and the playground filled with laughter. Term four gives us a chance to
come together as a community and enjoy the company of others. Looking
forward we are excited to announce that we have been permitted to run our
camping program under the new COVID-Safe rules. Wandong will be the first
school in regional Victoria to provide all our students with a camping program
under the new rules and we couldn’t be more proud.

Our three core priorities for Term Four are:

Mental Health and wellbeing — our highest priority will be wellbeing,
particularly the mental health of every students and member of staff.

Learning — some of our students have thrived in the remote and flexible
learning environment and others have struggles despite their best efforts and
those of their families and teachers. Our priority will be supporting all our
students to make learning gains.

Transitions — we will make every effort to ensure successful transitions for
children moving from kindergarten into Foundation and the Grade 6s moving
into Year 7.

Keep smiling

Rachael Williamson
STEM Specialist
Wandong Primary School



